
Submission No. 61

From: Richie fi

Sent: Monday, 4 July 2005 1:22 PM
To: Committee, ISR (REPS)
Subject: Nuclear Power in Australia

I am writing to urge you not to develop nuclear power in Australia.
It is time we learned to develop more sustainable and less polutive sources of energy such as hydrogyn.
Thankyou.
Richard Hinkson
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